UNCLAS //Ne6260//

SUBJ: SMALLPOX VACCINATION PROGRAM UPDATE A. COMDTINST M6230.10, Coast
Guard Smallpox Vaccine Program (SVP) 1. Coast Guard members who received
the smallpox vaccination in 2003 are due for revaccination after 10 years
per Reference A.

2. Coast Guard members identified in Reference A (excluding those listed
in paragraphs 3 and 4) are no longer mandated to receive the smallpox
vaccine.

3. Deployable Specialized Forces personnel, healthcare personnel, and any
personnel deploying to combatant commands requiring smallpox vaccination
for entry will continue to receive smallpox vaccination.

4. Accessions will continue to receive the smallpox vaccination until
Reference A is updated.

5. The Coast Guard Business Intelligence (CGBI) system and the Medical
Readiness Reporting System will be updated to reflect these changes.

6. Reference A will be updated.

7. For questions concerning this message, contact CAPT Erica Schwartz,
Commandant (CG-1121) at 202-475-5172, Email Erica.G.Schwartz(at)uscg.mil
8. CAPT Deborah R. Noyes, Chief, Health Services sends.

9. Internet release is not authorized.



